FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE ) ."__

Katherine Harris L
Secretary of State
April 15, 1999 ’? qc\ FI t °
Wireless Communications Inc. 9 " o1
175 Foutainbleau Blvd. =i i;ill!j«":i—ﬁa%-%w#diﬁg%
Suite 1-A4 SREAE0S, 70 eEeRedl. TS
Miami, FL 33172

SUBJECT: WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS, INC.
Ref. Number: P99000007000

This letter is to advise you that as of April 15, 1999 the Articles of {ncorporation
for WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS, INC. has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #92563-F as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



